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 IMPORTANT DATES 
 

  July  E.T.H.I.C. Summer Workouts 
July 15 Dick’s McCandless Crossing 20% off 
July 24-28  Nightly Cheer Practice 6-8pm 
July 24-28 Football Combine (all age groups) 
July 31 Football practices begin  
Aug 19 Football games begin  
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Head Football Coaches 
 

Help shape the future of North Allegheny Football! 
An organization is only as strong as the coaches 

who help lead the program. 
Teaching the game of football at these formative  

years will benefit your children, and our NA football  
program for years to come. 

 
If you are interested in being considered for a head  

football coach position, please go to  
www.natigerpride.com and complete the Letter of 

Intent and email to phillips18@comcast.net. 
The deadline to submit is extended to May 5th.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Registration 
 

Registration is still open!  If you haven’t registered 
yet, go to www.natigerpride.com to sign up.  

 

With the structure of Varsity and JV divisions of 
each team, registrations for each age level will be 
capped at 55 football players and 44 cheerleaders. 
After that number of kids have registered, a wait list 

will be created until another team can be formed.   
 

So get registered today…don’t delay!   
Please forward this newsletter to anyone you know 

who might be interested in playing football or 
cheerleading. 

 

 
     Snack Shack Workers 

 

Tiger Pride utilizes responsible teenagers for snack 
shack workers under the supervision of Board 

Members.  If your teenager is interested in being 
on the list of approved teenagers for parents to hire 

to work their snack shack shift ($10/half), please 
email all of the following information to Ashley 

Harlan ashleyharlan5@gmail.com or Lauren Coll 
ldewey8478@yahoo.com.   

Snack Shack Teenage Worker Info: 
Name, Age, Cell Phone #, Parent’s Cell Phone #, 

and Email Address. 
 

 

2017 Future Tigers Camp 

 

North Allegheny High School Football Head Coach 
Art Walker is holding a Future Tigers Football 
Camp for current 6th, 7th and 8th graders on May 

22nd, 23rd, and 24th 3:30-6:00pm at the NASH 
Stadium.  NA student participants will be bussed to 

the stadium from their middle schools.   
The camp will be held rain or shine. 

Questions or need a sign-up form, go to: 
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=nafootball 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Summer Workouts 
E.T.H.I.C. Training will once again be conditioning 
the football players this summer to get them ready 

for the 2017 season. 
More information to come in the next newsletter… 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parkway Youth Football League 
(PYFL) 

 

This season Tiger Pride Football and Cheer will be 
competing in the Parkway Youth Football League.  
Below are the League Objectives from the PYFL 

By-Laws.  www.pyflpa.com 
 

 

 “ARTICLE   II - OBJECTIVES 
1.  No kid left behind… That every player (as specified in 
PYFL's General Rules) be provided the opportunity of 
playing, and that NO prospective player be cut from any 
team. 
2. That SAFETY is of prime importance including the 
requirement of having FIRST RESPONDERS Medical 
Personnel on site at all games. 
3. That the concept of the PYFL is instructional; that 
teaching fundamentals be paramount. 
4. Maximum play time for each player is encouraged by 
the playing of 2 games for age divisions on game day.  
These games will include a competitive game that counts 
for playoff and championship qualification (Varsity) and 
a non-competitive game (Junior Varsity) intended for 
instruction and teaching of the fundamentals of football.” 
 

The Tiger Pride Board of Directors is confident in the 
PYFL being a great League for our kids to grow in our 
desire for them to be led in Development, Safety, and 

Fun in the sports of football and cheerleading. 
 

 

Advertising Banners  
  
Tiger Pride is offering the opportunity to advertise 

for your organization or business. 
 
The advertising banners will 

be hung on the fence 
surrounding Blueberry Hill 

Football Stadium.  The 
banners will be seen by 

hundreds of families on home game weekends.  
The Park hosts many community activities 

throughout the fall and the walking track is utilized 
daily by numerous members of our community, 

health classes, and local training athletes.  
 

We will develop a 3’ x 8’ vinyl banner to match a 
business card, or other supplied logo / graphics, at 

a cosy of $500.  If you supply your own banner, 
your donation of only $250 will "rent" the 

advertising space at the Stadium.  Your advertising 
banner will help support the Tiger Pride Youth 

Football and Cheer organization while providing a 
great advertising opportunity for your business.   
A Tax Exemption Certificate ID will be provided 

upon request. 
 

To sponsor a banner or ask questions, please 
contact Ashley Harlan at 724-900-4231 or 

ashleyharlan5@gmail.com. 
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